Pointing Arctic Canada to Christ
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Many, if not most of us have been reminded that we can make very detailed
plans only to have them change because of circumstances beyond our control.
Though the events taking place around us have been a temptation to become
frustrated and discontent, the Lord has been using them to draw me closer to
Himself.

Canada still has tighter restrictions in place regarding travel, but we are able to
cross the border to return to our home in Aklavik. There are still a few details
to confirm, but we are planning to begin the drive North from Missouri on July
6. This will have us crossing the border on July 9 and then another 4 or 5 days
of travel to Inuvik where we will have to quarantine for 14 days before
returning to Aklavik. There is potential that we would have to also quarantine
in Alberta for 14 days as soon as we cross into Canada.

Our prayer request is for safety and provision as we travel, wisdom as we
communicate with the government on specific details of our travel, not to have
to quarantine in Alberta, and continued good health for Pam, Andrena, and
myself.

Though we were unable to meet with and report to many of you, I plan to put
together an update that can be emailed or downloaded to give a report on what
the Lord has been doing in Aklavik over the last few years. We thank you and
praise the Lord for using each of you to support and encourage us as we serve
the Lord in the Arctic.



